From: Fine, Jeremy

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 9:15 AM

To: Sheils, Andrew; Berlin, Steve

Cc: Curran, Michele; Scott, Lois; Ringer, Jacob

Subject: FW: Dinner

On July 25,  the debt management team, including Michele Curran and Jeremy Fine, attended a dinner hosted by Jefferies after the Chicago Investor Conference. The purpose was to meet one on one with numerous investors who own substantial amounts of City bonds.

This dinner was cleared by Ethics prior to us attending.

Jeremy V. Fine

Deputy Comptroller

City of Chicago

